

## STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION

To: Mayor Gavin Buckley

From: Teresa Sutherland, City Manager

Date: January 23, 2020

Subject: R-6-20: Confirmation of Dr. Sally Nash as Director of Planning and Zoning

This resolution confirms Dr. Sally Nash as the Director of Planning and Zoning. Dr. Nash's qualifications for the position are set forth in the "Dr. Sally Nash confirmation memo.pdf" found in the electronic file for this resolution posted in Legistar/Granicus.

Prepared by Teresa Sutherland, City Manager